
 
 

Public Meetings – Potential Changes to BPA’s Power Supply Role after 2006 
 
The Bonneville Power Administration and the Northwest Power Planning Council are seeking your input regarding Bonneville’s 
power supply role after 2006.  The following public meetings will begin with an Open House and Registration at 6:00 pm, followed by 
the formal public meeting at 6:45 pm. 
 

September 16th September 19th   September 24th     
Pasco Missoula, MT Spokane, WA 
Gold/Olympic Room Room 500 Spruce Room 
WestCoast Pasco Ruby’s Inn and Convention Center Doubletree Spokane Valley 
2525 North 20th Avenue 4825 North Reserve 1200 North Sullivan 
 
September 25th   September 26th  September 30th   
Seattle, WA Boise, ID Portland, OR 
Olympus Room Regency Room Mt. Hood & St. Helens Rooms 
Mountaineers Building Owyhee Plaza Doubletree Hotel at Lloyd Center 
300 Third Avenue West  1109 Main Street 1000 NE. Multnomah 

 
We encourage you to participate in these discussions on the region’s energy future.  If possible, please bring a written summary of 
your comments to the meeting you attend.  If you have a proposal or comment you wish to share with others prior to the meeting, we 
encourage you to e-mail it to comment@bpa.gov.  Otherwise, FAX it to 503-230-3285, or mail it to P.O. Box 12999, Portland, OR 
97208.  All proposals received will be posted to the Council’s website at www.nwcouncil.org/energy/bparole/comments.    
 
Please refer to the joint letter of June 19th from the Council and BPA for additional background information.  This letter can be found 
on BPA’s website at www.bpa.gov/power/pl/regionaldialogue/index.shtml.  The public comment period ends on October 18, 2002.   
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